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TITLE 11 CONSUMER PROTECTION DIVISION OF
THE OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

Proposed Rule
LSA Document #02-324

DIGEST

Adds 11 TAC2-5-5 concerning obtaining changed, transferred, and disconnected telephone numbers. Effective 30 days after filing
with the secretary of state.

11 IAC 2-5-5
SECTION 1. 11 IAC 2-5-5 IS ADDED TO READ AS FOLLOWS:

11 IAC 2-5-5 Obtaining changed, transferred, and disconnected telephone numbers
Authority: IC 4-6-9-8; IC 24-4.7-3-7
Affected: IC 24-4.7-3-1

Sec. 5. (a) As used in this rule, “local exchange carrier” or “LEC” means any person, firm, partnership, cooperative
organization, or corporation engaged in the business of furnishing telecommunications service that carries voice telephone
calls originating and terminating within the local calling area within Indiana. An LEC shall not include a radio common
carrier or commercial mobile radio service.

(b) Not later than the fifth day of every calendar quarter (i.e., January S, April 5, July 5, and October 5), each LEC shall
provide electronically to the division a list containing any changed, transferred, and disconnected telephone numbers of
residential telephone subscribers from the previous calendar quarter. The data must be in a format prescribed by the
division. The first list shall be provided no later than July 5, 2003.

(c) The division may use the data only for the purpose of updating the no telephone sales solicitation listing published by
the division. (Consumer Protection Division of the Office of the Attorney General,; 11 IAC 2-5-5)

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on March 7, 2003 at 1:15 p.m., at the Indiana Government Center-South, Office
of the Attorney General’s Conference Room, 302 West Washington Street, Fifth Floor, Indianapolis, Indiana the Consumer
Protection Division of the Olffice of the Attorney General will hold a public hearing on a proposed new rule concerning the
obtaining of changed, disconnected, or transferred telephone numbers to update the telephone privacy list. Copies of these rules
are now on file at the Office of the Attorney General, Indiana Government Center-South, 302 West Washington Street, Fifth Floor
and Legislative Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite 325, Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public inspection.

Marguerite M. Sweeney
Chief Counsel, Telephone Privacy
Office of the Attorney General



